Town of Roann

Board Minutes

The regular monthly meeting was called to order at 7 pm on September 9, 1996 | in the Library basement
by Pres. Rod Birk.  Larry Rensberger, Steve johnson, Bruce Shaw, Ben Ames, and Julia Rensberger were
present. There were 3 residents present at this meeting. Minutes from the Aug meetings were read and
approved. Claims for September were approved.

Old Business, Don Fleck will be in this week to repair water services at:: George Zinsmeister for $600.00,
Tim Kersey for $600.00, Elie Draper, Patsy Sucher, and Brian Ford for $2.000.00. Bruce wil call Barry at Bonar to
find cml::)ut the Grant. The flow tests are to be run on the wells Tuesday by Ortman. Bruce has talked with
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Gaunt §nd Son about the Street paving and they should be in to pave this week. There was no action taken on the
ooms. Bruce is stll working on the Land Application.
MNew Business, Randy Myers requested a stop sign at the E-W comers of Washington and Walnut 5ts. The
board it still looking into putting in meore stop signs. Also, Randy has had the roaof at the school estimated to
at a cost of $13,000.00 to $19,000.00 and asked if the town possibly could help with the cost. Tim Kersey
asked that his water bill be adjusted for a leak that was fixed Jure 10, 1996, Clerk Treasurer will adjust his aceount
for 17302 gallons credit. Don Long was checking into getting water and sewage run to his property along SR |6
west of West 5t. The board has stated that it is not in the town limits and it will cost him to have the systems
extended. He will get back with the board with his dedsion. Ren Ames, the Nightwatchman has given the town
his letter of resignation. He will continue until a replacement is found. The board will accept applications to fill the
position. Larry made the metion to buy chains to fix the swings at the school, Steve 2nd, carried 3-0. Solid Waste
District|directar Steve Johnson has asked if the town waould be interested in sharing a chipper between 2 other
towns, need to discuss the possibility with the lawyer. Meeting adjourned at 9 pm. The next regular board
meeting will be October 14, 1996 in the Library basement.
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Prepared for Roann Town Board
Submitted by Julia Rensberger
Clerk-Treasurer
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